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June 21, 1966

Warren T. Brown, M. D.
3220 Sivers S. E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Doctor Brown:

In the absence of the Most Reverend Bishop, may I thank you for
your letter of June 14th concerning Father Osgood. We shall hold
this for the Bishop's return which should occur around the 6th of
July.

I expect to write to Father Osgood this week. In his last letter,
he spoke of remaining in his present position for the summer in
order to assist his employer. We shall try to place him when he
is ready in the fall,

With appreciation and best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Rt. Rev. Msgr. Thomas S. Hansberry, P.A.,V.G.
Chancellor



April 28, 1966

Rt. Rev, Thomas S, Hansberry, P.A.
Chancery Office

Ash Street

Manchester, New Hampshire

Dear Msgr. Tom,

Your letter of March 29th, came as a welcomed and pleasant pliece of
good news; it is encouraging to know that in the wake of personal
destruction there are still fragments of good to be gathered upon
which one can rebuild.

Aside from my personal opinion, I can confidently say that the owner

of the Village Inn Pancake House, Mr. Ben Bronstein, has placed
complete trust in my integrity and confidence in my ability to manage
his operation satisfactorily. He has made it known to me that in the
event I did not return to the priesthood, I could continue my position
on his executive staff with the possibility of having my own restaurant
in the future. I have managed my staff, which includes about six cooks,
between ten and fifteen waitresses and hostesses plus a dozen or more
bus boys, with due caution and have always kept in mind and practiced
the relationship necessary for proper management, Dr. Brown has been
very helpful in assisting me in the management of my personal problem
in relation to life in general,

During the last two years I have developed a new skill and technique
in the managerial and administrative world., I believe that Dr. Brown
referred to this in his letter to His Excellency and suggested that
this newly acquired ability could be put to work for the good of the
Church in some area.

With Dr. Browns full knowledge and collaboration, in a couple instances,
I have worked with the State Probation Office and several prominent
attorneys for the betterment of three young delinquents. I have also
been active in such civic groups as the Albuquerque West Side Associa-
tion and the Southwest Optimist Club by representing the restaurant.
which all adds up to the fact that I have put forth a good public

image and carried civic responsibilities.

So where do we go from here? First of all, 1 feel deeply obligated
to Mr. Bronstein to work out the summer as we areé now starting the
tourist season and a new man is not equipped to handle this but must
be trained over a period of time. Secondly, I would like to finish
the year that I have started with Dr. Brown as I have implicit con-
fidence in his ability. Thirdly, I have started a program of dental
work with Dr. Garber and it won't be completed til July sometime,
and lastly, I am taking a therapy course to strengthen the muscles
in my back to give me more support around the area of the fusion T
underwent,



If possible, however, I would like to know if I could have the
privilege of saying Mass "intra muros" during the summer at some
convent or monastery. In this way I could be preparing for an
active ministry and giving myself the spiritual good of the Mass.
Dr. Brown concurs with this request and considers it of value in
the re-establishment of the priestly image within myself and
recommends it 100%. I realize that this request for continuance of
work throughout the summer and the privilege of the Mass is subject
to the decision of His Excellency and therefore present this to you
as a possibility, keeping in mind that the Bishop has the final word.
If such should be the pleasure of the Bishop, I would appreciate it
if you would make the Archbishop of Santa Fe aware of it,

As for the place, I would like to know exactly how far from New
Hampshire I would have to be stationed. My folks are along in years
now and we would both like to see each other more often than onace
a year, if possible., Once again I realize that this is a decision
for the Bishop to make and I will gratefully acquiesce to whatever
he deems prudent and necessary,

Outside of this, Tom, I guess that I have not much else to say at
this time except once more express my deep gratitude for all that

you and the Bishop have done for me. Regards to all there at the
Chancery and any others who might venture to ask for or about me.

Sincerely in Christ,

cc: Dr. Brown
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Octoder 14, 1966

Dear Msgr. Tom:

I don't know where the time has gone since I

received your letter last July but I sure have been
remiss for not answering sooner. My plans at present
are to come to New Hampshire for a couple weeks the
end of this monthe OCn the way I intend to make a
contact or two to see just what the climate is with
other Bishovs., Your letter seems to indicate that it
would be difficult to place me - that most Bishons
wouldn't want to take on an added burden or risk, or
whatever they might czall it. This is understandable
in the light of my past performance in the priesthood,
but I do think that the past three years do have
something to say on the matter.

Dr. Brown and I have discussed the crossroads of the
present situation - a subject matter I would like to
talk over with you and the Bishoo when in New
Hampshire., Being an employsr with the respomsibilities
of a business I know what it means to hire neople

who either bring their proolems to work with them or
become 2 problem themselves, I can now see that it
~as5 this very thing that I did to the 3ishops of
Manchester. I sincerely want to do what is best for
the Church and for myself and believe me the decision
is not as simple and easy as one might imagine. The
problem at hand is not so Imuch my vast deviations as
the oankrupted nosition that I rust hold in the mind
of the Church. I have been successful the past three
years through my own initiative and hard work and I
don't want to close a door on this if there is no
longer any door open to an ogportunity in ths Church.
I am sure that you can appreciate my dilemma,

I'11 contact you when I reach New Hampshire and we
can set a date to get together. Please keep me in
your prayers for a safe trip.

3incerely in ALto

Lo A
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Yovember 3, 1960

tlis txcellency

‘fost Reverend James P, Davis, D.D.
Archbishiop of Santa Te

219 Cathedral Place

Santa Fe, New '‘lexico 37501

Your Excellency:

3 shop Primeau has dJirected me to write to vou
concerning Rev. Donald ‘., Osgocd of our diocese who
has been living and working as a lavman in Albuquerque,
N, M., for the past three vears. DBuring that period, we
have been in touch with hia and Doctor Warren 3rown,
M,0. to wham we had referred him for psychiatric treat-
ment. All the reports of his rehabilitation which we
have received have been favorable and the 3ishop con-
templates returning him to active duty as a priest 1in
January. ile has given him permission to say 'lass when
in the ‘lanchester diocese.

The purpose of this letter is twofold:

1) to inquire whether you have had anv unfavorable
reports of TFather (Osgood since June of 1963
(cf. Santa Fe Prot, W. 101/03);

2) to ask if you would have anv objection to nis
saying “ass privately, if this can be arranged,
in Albuquerque betweecn now and his return to
New ilampshire in January.

Father ds7ood is now workine in a restaurant called
"The Village Pancake House". Qur contact with hin is
through Post Office 3ox 7003 and we address him as "r,"
i1is priest advisor is Father ‘lallov of the Tamaculate
Conception Parish.

4ith cordial good wishes to Your [Excellency, I am

Sincerelv in Christ,

Pt, Rev, Thomas S. iansberrvy, P.A., V.0,
Chancellor
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153 Ash Street
‘fanchester, N, I, 03105

Donald M, Osgood
Box 7003
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Don,

This will be just a brief note to let vou know
that I have written to Archbishop Davis today to ask if it
is permissible for you to say Mass privately during the next
two months. I shall let you know when we have a reply.

It was good to see you again during your all too
brief vacation. I imagine that your parents were very
pleased to have you home.

I hope that all is well with you and that yvou got
back to home base safelv., Youn will have some catching
up to do if you are going to rcturn to active duty in
January,

Althagh we did not discuss it explicitly, I'm sure
vou understand that if yvou have had any lapses into your
former trouble over the past two vears, vou would be
better off to remain in your present position, rather
than try to return to duty back here,

All is well here and we are having some much needed
rain. Bill Quirk is in the hospital for surgerv. Mo
appointments have been made since vou left,

I shall be away all of next week but will probably
have word from Santa Fe when I return,

Best wishes for every blessing!

As ever,






CHANCERY OFFICE

153 ASH STREET 4 g 3
MANCHESTER, NEW HAMPSHIRE v
o3105

DIOCESE OF MANCHESTER

December 16, 1966

Rev, Donald ', Osgood
3ox 7003
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87104

L‘!Dear Father Osgood:

bfi This will confirm the telephone message which I gave vou

recently to the effect that Archbishop Davis has apprcved your
saying Mass privately in Albuquerque in preparation for your
return to our diocese to resume vour priestly duties here. ‘ay

/:; I say how pleased I am to know that things have turned out so
:‘well I assure you of a warm welcome when your friends know

!
l
i
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l
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iof vour return,

\.,___-,

The assignments are being made today to be effective on
January 4, 967 The Bishop will hold off on your assignment
until we know whether you can 3et back by that date, e shall

\substitute week-ends in your place if you arec delaved, sc don't
Vo
J

=/

iworry about it; just keep me posted. Our office number is:
603-669-3100

and the private phone at my quarters is 603-625-9703 if you
need to phone,

wondered if you would want to sell vour car out there
and buv another when vou get back to New Hampshire. Perhaps you
have too many things to carrv however, and would prefer to
drive it back. You might buv a large trunk, come home by train
and ship it as baggage -- or are those days gyone? Seens as
thoughthe railraeads are not as acnerous to passengers as thev were.

I shall send a copv of this letter to the Chancery Office
in Santa Fe for the record so that the Chancellor will know that
I talked with Archbishop Davis by telephone and received his
approval,

Best wishes {rom all of us for a verv happy Christmas
Season., ¥We look forward to vour return.,

Sincercly in Christ,

Rt. Rev, Thomas S. iiansberrv, P.A,, V.G,
Chancellor

1
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P¢0C. Box 7003

~Aubu guerque, New Mexico
é& 1 > "787104  mber 30, 1966

Dear Msgr. Tom,

Your letter was here when I arrived from my trip
back. The trip itself was not too easy as I had
rain and snow most of the way and this slowed me
down quite a bit. But I did make it safely

and that's a blessing in itself.

I have been rather anxiously waiting to hear about
Mass permission and since I rather expected to hear
from you any day I have been putting off this letter.
Fr. Mulloy at Immaculate Conception does have a
private chapel in the rectory that I could use.

Your concern for my future "activities" is readily
understandable and you can be sure that I would not
go to all the trouble that is entailed to leave:my
present position if I were returning to take up
where I left off. I feel that I have matured
considerably since '63 and that this bout with the
world has been very beneficial. I could fill this
page and several more with words but I think the
both of us will agree that the proof of the pudding
is in the eating and only my on the job performance
will speak the loudest.

I might add that it was very comforting and
encouraging to feel the genuine atmosphere of
welcome that was afforded me. Every place I
went I felt like I belonged.

Well Tom I will get this into the mail right away

with the hope that I will be hearing from you
real soon, Again THANKS for everything

Gratefully,

.



November 3, 1960

His Excellency

Most Reverend James P, Davis, D.D.
Archbishop of Santa Fe

219 Cathedral Place

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Your Excellency:

Bishop Primeau has directed me to write to you
concerning Rev. Donald M. Osgood of our diocese who
has been living and working as a layman in Albuquerque,
N. M, for the past three years. During that period, we
have been in touch with him and Doctor Warren Brown,
M,D. to whom we had referred him for psychiatric treat-
ment. All the reports of his rehabilitation which we
have received have been favorable and the Bishop con-
templates returning him to active duty as a priest in
January. He has given him permission to say Mass when
in the Manchester diocese.

The purpose of this letter is twofold:

1) to inquire whether you have had any unfavorable
reports of Father Osgood since June of 1963
(cf. Santa Fe Prot. N. 101/63) ;

2) to ask if you would have any objection to his
saying Mass privately, if this can be arranged,
in Albuquerque between now and his return to
New Hampshire in January.

Father Osgood is now working in a restaurant called
"The Village Pancake House'. Our contact with him is
through Post Office Box 7003 and we address him as "Mr."
His priest advisor is Father ‘alloy of the Immaculate
Conception Parish.

With cordial good wishes to Your Excellency, I am

Sincerely in Christ,

Rt. Rev. Thomas S. Hansberry, P.A., V.G.
Chancellor
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January 3, 1967

Rev. Donald M. Osgood
Box 7003
Alburquerque, New Mexico

Dear Don,

I found your letter on my desk this morning and am
rushing this reply off at once, We were glad to have de-
finite word of the date of your return because we are
anxious to get you settled in your new post. Things are
a bit tight here personnel-wise,

Enclosed is a copy of the latest Bulletin which will
give you some of the news. Many changes have been made,
as you will see.

Best wishes from all of us! Enclosed is a check for
$200 to help get you home, Drive carefully.

Sincerely in Christ,

Rt., Rev. Thomas S. Hansberry, V.§.
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December 3N, 19566

2t. 2ev, Thomas Hansberry, P.A., V.G.
153 Ash Street
tlanchester, New Hampshire

Dear “1sgr. Tom,

Your letter of Dec. lhth., was a most wel-
comed sight as both Msgr. Rodriquez and
the Archbishop failed to contact Fatber
Mulloy informing bim of the granted
permission. However, Father ifulloy
accepted your letter as sufficient
evidence and allowed me to say Mass
immediately. The first few days he served
me himself and assisted me in the rough
spots.

1 expect to leave New Mexico on the 9th,
The reason for this is to afford me the
necessary time to obtain my W-4 for '66
and get my State Income Tax filed. T will
make the trip by car as selling it out
here would incur a financial loss rather
than a gain. With good luck and the many
prayers promised for a safe trip T should
be in New Hampshire around the 15th, I
hope that this delay will not be too much
of an inconvenience,

When I was home in October you offered
financial assistance which I declined at
that time but would appreciate it at this
time. If possible could you please send
me $200,00 wbich T am sure is wore than
enough but enough at the same time to
cover the unexpected.

I~will refund to you whatever I don't use

assuring you at the same time that I won't
do any unnecessary spending along the way.

I think that this just about covers every-

thing for now except to express my sincere
appreciation and gratitude for your most

warm letter.

Sincerely,

[Dr
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January 11, 1967

Rev. Leo P. Gilbert

All Saints Rectory

163 Main Street

Lancaster, New Hampshire 03584

' Dear Father Gilbeft:

I am sending you Father Donald M. Osgood as an assistant to replace
Father John Sullivan who has gone to Newmarket. Since he is driving
from New Mexico this week, I do not know the exact date of his ar-
rival; however, I have made his assignment effective January 16, 1967.
I shall ask Father O'Connor to remain with you until he arrives and is
settled. :

As you probably know, Father Osgood has been in New Mexico for the
past several years. We have been constantly in touch with him. He
has worked hard and has done well. His recommendations are very
good. The next few months will be important ones in his priesthood.
I urge you to do everything possible to assist him in this time of
readjustment. Your fraternal charity will mean much to him in this
critical period.

I prefer that you keep the contents of this letter confidential. If you
have any questions during the next few weeks when I ghall be away,
please consult Monsignor Hansberry.

With cordial good wishes, I am

Sincerely in Christ, -

Bishop of Manchester



February 20, 1967

Warren T. Brown, M. D.
3220 Silver Avenue, S. E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87106

Dear Doctor Brown:

In sending the enclosed check, may I add an expres-
sion of our sincere thanks for your interest in Father Osgood
and the care you have taken of him. As you know, he is pre-
sently in All Saints Parish, Lancaster, New Hampshire as assis-
tant pastor. I talked with him by telephone last week and he
seems very happy there. He has matured greatly and is not the
person we knew several years ago. He appears confident and
interested in his work.

We appreciate everything you have done for him and I
know that he is very grateful himself for your kindness.

With every good wish, I am

Sincerely yours,

Rt. Rev. Thomas S. Hansberry, P. A.
Vicar General

TSH:p
Enc.
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June 4, 1955,

Reverend Donald . Osgood
30 Broad St.
Rochestgr, N. H.

—

Dear Fa%he:,Qaggpd:

,A',’__\‘\

TN~

You are hereby acpointed
Assistant to the Reverend Joseoh E. Guay,

Pastor'af_St. Joseﬁh Parisﬁ in Lincoln. You

N~
~

will reporf\;;jﬁfﬁ for duty on Friday, June

10, This appointm?hf ié5femporary.

“With most cordial goed

=

wishes, I remain T

J—

Devoté&f?'?G?fé in Christ,

Matthew F. Bradj
Bishoo of Manchester,



August 16, 1955

Rev, Walter L. Dee, D.D,
Blessed Sacrament Rectory
Manchester, New Hampshire

Dear Father Dee:

His Excellency, the Most Reverend Bishop,
directs me to inform you that the Rev., Donald M,
Osgood will be available to assist you wee
from now until September 4th inclusive.

With the hope that y
tinue to improve and with &5



August 31, 1955,

Rev, Donald Osgood
Blessed Jacrament Rectory
wanchester, N. H.

Dear Father Osgood:

Assistant to the/?

Clark, Rector 4§ St. Josepk\Qathedral. You

xt to

will reoo

9.

in for duty/¢n Friday, Sept.

with most cordial gcod

wishes,

Matthew F. Brady
Bishop of Manchester,

Devotedly yours in Christ,
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ov. 7, 1955.

kev. Denala JUscood
St. Josern Czthcaral
wanchester, N. .
Dear Father Osqgood:

You are ~pqinte Chavlain
of Ct. Patrickx Orphonace and 5 N Heart Hospital
with recidence at ot. Pat , effective,
Tueszav, lovember 8,

have charce of music
at the Tath.dral P {-ter 13 always unrier
tae divection ana LON3ionor C1lark.
cor :ial aooc wishes,
4 Y umailn
vours in Christ,
Jdanchostar,
N
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Rev, Tonald M, Oscood
Sacred Heart Hospltal

-7 Tty

Manchester, i, H.
Dear Fathsr Csgood:
Jou are hersby appointed assistant to the
olzay, pastor of Sain®t Catharine

VT

Parish, lanchestar, Y. H. and you will revnortw for
duty immediately. It i3 understoed that for the

present you will continue your worik as Director of

Bishov of Manchester
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JTanghester



February 5, 1963

Rt. Rev, Msgr. Manuel J. Rodriguez, J.C.D.
Chancellor, Archdiocese of Santa Fe )
P. 0. Box 2299 : .
Santa Fe, New Mexico ' .
Prot. N, 104/63
Dear Monsignor Rodriguez: ’

Thank you for your 1etteg,5ffﬁﬂﬁnn3r31 1963
concerning Father Donald M.,ﬂngdsa of this diocese
who has been in your archdiotese for the past year.
It arrived just before E(;her Osgood came to this
office for an appointmeqt with Biéhop Primeau.

The Bishop would be pleaﬁed to release Father
Osgood for tempqg%fﬁiaggy in“the Santa Fe Arch-
diocese on a tt@a basis-with & view to eventual
incardination!/ He has given him permission to
leave the diogese at his convenience. However, I
understand that he hopes to take approximately a
month's vacatian including hisg driving time to New
Mex;pa’“ﬁeahas\a brother in the South whom he will
visit en route,

/ !

; For the sdke of the record, I enclose a letter
from Bishop Primeau to Archbishop Byrne concerning
this matter. jj '

\Wlthggordial good wishes, I am

Sincerely in Christ,

Rt. Rev, Msgr. Thomas S. Hansberry
Chancellor

Enc.



February 5, 1963

His Excellency

Most Reverend Edwin V. Byrne, D.D.
Archbishop of Santa Fe

219 Cathedral Place

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Prot. N,
Your Excellency:

o”work in your
dons. I interviewed
A\ Bdeemed enthused
ew Mexico. I

gtion you wish to have
ease let me know and

With cord{4l good wishes, I am

Sincerely in Christ,

Bishop of Manchester

4046
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February 5, 1963

éev. Donald M. Osgood
St. Timothy Rectory
Bristol, N. H.
Dear Father Osgood: :
I am pleased to confirm th:EFZThﬁé?hission
granted you yesterday to carry out your prieetly
work in the Archdiocese\qﬁ\Santgffe for a trial
period with the possibili€§i§f;{;cardination by
the Archbishopﬁ}f/;;;§;ég%\hi;\;%quirements. I
have written to Archbishop‘ﬁytne‘;o this effect
and have infonmgd him thac wyou will arrive early
in W;:c’b“ CN—

With a blessing and cordial good wishes, I

\f““—ij;" Sincerely in Christ,

Bishop of Manchester
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CHANCERY OFFICE

Archhiorese of Junts He

213 CATHEDRAL PLACE
P. O. BOX 2299

Santa Fe, Nefn Mexico
PROTOCOL NO. ]04/63

(KINDLY PREFIX THIS NUMBER TO YOUR REPLY)

PHONE YUcca 3-B761

January 31, 1963

Dear Monsignor Hansberry:

Father Donald Osgood was eminently successful in the several temporary assignments
he discharged while in residence within this jurisdiction. Father expressed his desire
to work in this Archdiocese, and he indicated that he would seek authorization
therefor from your office.

His Excellency, Archbishop Byrne, would be pleased to accept Father Osgood for
temporary duty here on a trial basis. And should that prove successful, and if
agreeable to all concemed, the Most Reverend Archbishop would be favorably disposed
toward an eventual excardination-incardination procedure.

| would be happy to hear from you on this matter.

With every good wish, | have the honor to be,

Sincerely yours,

oy P

M. J. Rodriguez, J.C.D.
Chancellor

Rt. Rev. Msgr. Thomas S. Hansberry, S.T.L.
Chancellor, Diocese of Manchester
Chancery Office

145 Lowell Street

Manchester, New Hampshire
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January 11, 196

Rev. Donald M. Osgood
153 Ash Street
Manchester, New Hampshire

Dear Father Osgood:

You are hereby appointed assistant to Rev. Leo P. Gilbert, pastor of
All Saints Parish, Lancaster, New Hampshire effective January 16,
1967. I realize that this date may be premature because of problems
you may encounter on your trip from New Mexico, so I shall ask Father
Francis O'Connor to remain there until you arrive.

In giving you this new assignment, may I wish you every blessing in
your work. It is good to welcome you back to the diocese and I hope
that you will be happy in your work for Christ.

With a blessing and cordial good wishes, I am

Sincerely in Christ,

' Bishop of Manchester



Post Ordination Correspondence
and Documentation



June 13, 1955

Rev. Timothy Whelan
St. Mary Rectory
~ochester, . Il
Dear rfzther:
Donald Matthew Csgood, son of Robert

Emery Csgocd and Evelyn Canavan, baptized

in your parish on August 12, 1927, was

ordained tc the sacred priesthood
Joseph Cathedral, anchester, N
June L, 1955 by the Most Rev. Mat

Brady, D. D., Bishop of Map

Since

Thomas S. rsBerry
Chancgllor

(agy?

(&]]

s



PIUS X SCHOOL OF LITURGICAL MUSIC
of
MANHATTANVILLE COLLEGE OF THE SACRED HEART
Purchase, New York

July 11, 1955

Reverend Thomas S. Hansberry
Chancery Office

145 Lowell Street
lenchester,New Hampshire

Reverend Donald ii., Osgood

Registration $4.00
Courses 90.00
Pizno Lessons 48.00
Voice Lessons 30.00
Piano Practice 5,00
Board 150.00

$327.00



July 23, 195S.

mother J. Morganm,
rius X Cecnool of

Jancattanv "1le Tol
rurchase, N. Y.

sitn 2very ~ood wizh, I am

incere.y yours,

sy

er R
Ne..as d3nseryy

Chancellcr,
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PIUS X SCHOOL OF LITURGICAL MUSIC
of
MANHATTANVILLE COLLEGE OF THE SACRED HEART

Purchase, New York

July 15, 1955

Dear Father Hansberry:

Summer School is now moving along so I can
take a minute to write to you about Father Osgood. He is
a good student and has great enthusiasm for the liturgy and
for Gregorian Chant. I have been turning it in my mind that
it might be a good plan to keep him at our school during the
winter if you can spare him from the diocese. As we have
three chaplains, we could not keep him in residence, but I
an sure that if plans are made to send him for the winter
months to work for a Pontifical degree, that he could be
housed in a nearby parish rectory. Will you think about
this plan, Father, and let me know your ideas on the subject?
7e are looking everywhere for suitable subjects for this
degree and I am now beginning to wwite to the Rishops
suggesting a winter as well as a summer plan. As it is
possible to acquire 30 or more credits during the Academic
year it is easily seen that a Priest who already has his B.A.
degree and only needs 60 credits in Music would not take more
than two full years to get his llusic degrece. The Summer
School load of credits makes the process very slow and dis-
couraging so I trust you will not mind my boldness in maling
this suggestion, Father.

THith every best wish and counting on your
prayers, 1 am ’

Faithfully yours

7 |

Reverend Thomas S, Hansberry
Chancery Office

1,5 Lowell Street
Manchester, N.H.
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July 23, 1957.

Rev., Donald M. Osgood,
Pius X School,
Manhattanville College,
Purchase, N. Y.

Dear Father Osgood:

This is just a brief note to let you
know the arrangement concerning your sal-
ary during the summer. His Excellen
decided that, since you receive the
ary curate’s salary from the Cathed
will not be necessary for the hodp
pay you while in summer school

I thought you would 1liK
before the first of the month
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331”51 C_ﬂlﬂahrz h? 1 iﬂﬁ Servants of the Paraclete

Route 2, Box 105 Santa FE, NEw MEXICO

22 October, 1962

Dear Tom,

In case you don't know my new address, this
letter head will take care of it, Also, would
you vlease keep an eye on my mall as I have an
imoortant bill from the Veteran's Administration,
Insurance Bivision, coming in scmetime the first
of the month. Last year I didn't get it in time
so I'll have to pay for two years this time.
Thanks for taking care of tiais.

Haven't really had a chance to get settled
nere in Santa Fe, butit sure is a welcomed change
from the Canyon 1life. ©Seems good to do a little
active ministry for a change. Strangely enough
I'1l be supplying at the Cathedral this coxing
week-end.

Please convey my fondest regards to Msgr.
Clark and the gang at 145. The weather is still
holding out nicely hnere. Took a suort ride into
the Sangre de Cristo Mountains with the house
superior yesterday and there 1s snow in the ski
area: not enough to ski on, btut we did make some
snowballs, Thanks again for everything -

“iost sincerely,

< A?k/



TELEGRAM

DEC. 18, 1962

Rev. Donald M. Osgood
Villa Madre de Dios
B#### Route 2, Box 105
Santa Fe, New Mexico

BISHOP APPROVES YOUR RETURN HOME FOR CHRISTMAS.

Rt. Rev. Thomas S. Hansberry, Chancellor




March 5, 1963

Rev. Donald M. Osgood o
Chancery Office \\
213 Cathedral Pl., Box 2299 x\
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Father Osgood: “*—-—-_ﬁii>\ss
Enclosed is the final : iocase

for your monthly salary. with the under-
standing that you will of the Santa
Fe Archdiocese as of Marc

t. Rev. lMsgr. Thomas 3. Hansberry

Chancellor

)

Enc /



May 1, 1963

Rev. Sonald M, Osgoed
Our Lady of the Assumption Rectory: 4
8030 Fruit Street, Y, E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear F:ther O=sgood:

Monsignor Hansberry has approved t

Medical Insurances. You may 596
$9.50 for the 12th month.
both insurances, that is 31

Both of these insurances will b
you advise us that you one o

rce until such time as
th cancelled.

I am sure that th/’élue Cross-\ ve Sh insurance will cover
you in New Mexif or in any othg part ©f the United States.

With fraternal kéid wishes from/gll of us. I am
\ /

I

;j\\\\_dz//&égcerely in Christ,
v .

j | 0N

/ !
1
!
i

- Wilfrid H., Paradis

\\\\\\\-—‘/////// Vice Chancellor
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Bur Lady of the Assumption Harish
T 8030 Heuit, N.Z
Albuguergue, Nefu Mexico

Very Rev, Wilfrid ¥, Paradis
Chrancary Cffice

1L5 Lowell St.

Manchester, New Hampshirs

very Rev, and dear Monsignor,

Your letiter of the 22nd. arri
so I'11 get z reply off immedistely.
the urgency of the matter or I would have ;nswerei
Wsgr. Zanstercy's 1 etter rlghv away.

This is the way that I size up the situation.
Including Rlue Zross/3lue hisld and the Major Medical
Tnsurance I would owe the Chancery Cffice 3125.00 2ach
vear., 3ince She parish doss not taks care of this out

rare and vy salary is only 360,00 a month i% would be
necessary for m2 to pay vou on the installment plan -
i.e. 510.50 each month for 11 mons. znd F.30 thne 1Zth
month. If this suits you and is 37”e°aole to all con-
serned T will sizn up for thne Major Medicel Insurance.

Plasse 12t me know what is decided and when
thasz naymerts should commencs,

Y7 oersonal tast wishes %o "Ckiz" Tom and ths
others and my thanks to you for ssnuing azlong ths

s
explanation of the Insurance plen.

9 )
).
,:/// e ,r//{/ <t I



Bur Lady of the Assumption Parish

8030 Fruit, N. E.
Albuguergue, Netw Mexico

~

lease ses to it that my 31lus Cress/21un
over me here in New ~exico.

e

N
hialg

(e

~
o
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DIOCESE OF MANCHESTER
CHANCERY OFFICE

e
- ""A-.'c;-..q

P, O. BOX 508
MANCHESTER, N. H. 03105

March 3, 1965

Confidential

Rev. John R, McCall, S.J.
Weston -College
Weston, Mass.

Dear Father McCall:

job because of homosexual problems.
add are trying to arrange psychia
been through The Institute of Li

At present, this young man is in AMNugQerque, New Mexico.
The Bishop would like to hetheX fou have anyone to
whom you. would refer hip area £O0x spiritual direc-
xte word £horx this.

Singdrely in Christ,

Rt. Rev. Thomas S. Hansberry,
Chancellor

-

* Yle expect to hear from Doctor McCawley about a psychlatrlst
in Albuquerque. From you we would like the name of a priest.
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DIOCESE OF MANCHESTER 4
CHANCERY OFFICE °

P, O. BOX 509
MANCHESTER, N. He 03105

March 3, 1965

Austin McCawlev, M.D.
The Institute of Living
200 Retreat Avenue
Hartford, Conn. 06102

Re: Rev. Donald M, Osgood
Dear Doctor McCawley: 4

i
In your letter of August 13, 1964 conc i er Donald M,
Osgood, you said that vou had offered to nind a
suitable therapist in whatever par £ decided
to settle. At present he 1s wor 4 the

7 { New Mexico. He is anxious
to cet started with whomever welsuggest o we write to ask

able to help him,

I misht say that at o i Via Coeli, Jemez
Sorings, N. M. Fathe sgood wa ekly by Doctor
Thomas S. Evilsizer r., M. D. o was\aoparently the staff

institution.) | His address is 2000 Gold
que, N. H. shall enclose a copy of
r received/from Doctor Evilsizer. I
ctor was not aware of the

psychiatrist at tha
Ave., S. E., Albuqu
the only letter we

feel from thi

1y in Rome but he directed me to write

3 sence so that there would be no unreason-
able delay in this project. I am sorry to say that I am
behind schedule in contacting you because of a flood of

other problems.

With cordial good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Rt. Rev. Thomas S. Hansberrv,
Chancellor



/’7 gar €
Rev. Donald M, Osgood fﬁ;¢/"/ uig
3ox 7227 YT )

y 7 :))
Albuquerque, New Mexico /ﬁ’dﬁ‘ LC ),0/
Dear Father Osgood: _5ﬁ>7 '5/

We have written to Hartford to try to arrange for your resi-
dence in a rectory there during your visits to the Institute. I may
not be here very much &uring the next two weeks, so I.thought it well
to write today in case you try to contact me. I go on retreat next
week and will be in Cleveland the. following one.

It is understood that you Qill head homeward arouﬁd the
,0th of June. We presume you are driving and will be several days
on the road. wWhen we hear from the Hartford chancery about a room
for you, we shall try to make the arrangements at the Institute,
possibly for early July.

with every good wishg I am

Sincerely in Christ,

'Rt. Rev. Thomas S. ilansberry,

/ﬂ;’ : Chancellor
) e



~ THE INSTITUTE OF LIVING
200 RETREAT AVENUE

~ HARTFORD. CONNECTICUT 06102

OFFICES OF THE
PSYCHIATRIST-IN-CHIEF

May 11, 1964

Your Excellency:

Doctor McCé.wley has become quite adept
at this, because, unfortunately, there is more and
more of it coming to the surface in young clergymen.
The trouble frequently begins in the seminary and
apparently some spiritual directors just think it will
go away if they pay no attention to it. Actually, any-

body in an overt situation ought to be dismissed, be- _

cause eventually he is going to get into trouble--
more often than not trouble with young boys.

(o,

as



4069

Most Reverend Ernest J. Primeau ' -2-

\

I regret to give you this information. Iam

- sure you gather from my letter that we see a lot more
of it than we care to see.

With every good wish,

Sincerely,

'Frardis' J. Braceland, M. D-

iatrist-in-Chief

Most Reverend Ernest J. Primeau
- Bishop of Manchester

Bishop's House

657 River Road

Manchester, New Hampshire

NG
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\ g Ptinuu his directod ue to wr‘ito to. yog < a:
T .ﬂattordn which've wish to unliat -your assigtsnce, “It ﬁu&td ‘do.
- withIk:young ‘priest of cur diocese whé bccamégserfously involved ™
| ig ‘Homosexual mattersiand’ had to be #ent to Via Coelf.:" ﬁe was-.
.csi’-sivetymnather.~chaﬂce‘out ‘West and got; dnto jtrouble’ ‘againyiy
he tells’ ugy "he” has beeﬁ under greatmnf“an&
4 “he “is” cnred SN : .
sAA' T 'Aw}h».‘» L ,;5 'f I : "
‘ -$0°d ne- the effccttvenoss ‘of the curq, “we: pun
. und him $6.the” Institute of :Living in Haitford, ‘Doctor-Brace-
SR lmd Egs*rocmuﬁded that, Re. Ii at a’ rectory tn Bartford‘ -‘;and v{s
the*cuui@ as. c regular private aut-patient. S SR s

T
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, I_, shall be oﬁ retreat from Monday ovenfng to Priday moming
;]t\ho week of June 1Sth and will be .in Cleveland the week of
"+ ¥June 2Ind, in case you tzy to reach me b{ *tolephone.\ I@

"4 H3hall be. fn the office ‘on MoNday, the 15th,and Priday, the. Ich_
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May 28, 1964

Rt. Rev, Thomas S, Hansberry, Chancellor
Chancery Office

145 Lowell St.

Manchester, New Hampshire

Rt. Rev. and dear Monsignor:

I was most pleased and grateful to receive your letter and happy to know
the decision which you and his Excellency the Bishop have reached. You can be
sure that I am amenable to whatever arrangements you make in Hartford; in fact,
the idea of being an eut-patient and living at a rectory would be my cholce
also.

As you so well put it in your letter, there are matters which have to be
taken care of before leaving hers, I feel that I'll be able to make the
necessary financial arrangements by June 30th or thereabouts. If this is
agreeable to you I'1l head Eastward at that time. I share your thoughts -
quam primum, ‘

You can be surs that I am most grateful for this eppertunity and will
cooperate beyond measure. Regards to all at 145 Lowell -

Sinecersly in Christ,
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May 15, 1964

Francis J. Braceland, M.D.
Psychiatrist-in-Chief

The Institute of Living
200 Retreat Avenue
Hartford, Conn. 06102

N

Dear Doctor Braceland: 4:::::::::&:\

I am very grateful for, i/;;-;;Bd 1etter af~May
11th concerning the matter/ ich I had referred-to
you.I shall contact the<y rson in quéstlon concern-
ing the proposed arrangemepcs a 111 then write to
you and Doctor McCawley ab

With appre tion a é:::ﬁésbfdial good wishes,

I am
/
‘

,I
\ Sinberely in Christ,

/ - Bishop of Manchester
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DIOCESE OF MANCHESTER
CHANCERY OFFICE

P, O. BOX 508
MANCHESTER, N. H. 03105

vay 15, 1964

Rev. Donald M, Osgood
P. 0. Box 7227
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Father Osgood:

Since receipt of your last letter, we have been trying
to work out an arrangement for you in keeping with the changes
which you and Doctor Gibson have been able to accomplish. Due
to many factors, there has been a long delay in writing to you
for which I apologize, '

Bishop Primeau has been in touch with the Psychiatrist
in Chief of the Institute for Living (rather, The Institute
of Living) in Hartford and he has made the following proposal:

1) The Institute would be pleased to receive you for
a month for evaluation. This would be quite ex-
pensive.

2) The alternate would be tc have you live at a rectory
in Hartford and visit the Clinic as a regular private
out-patient,

The Bishop is quite willing to do either of these things
but he and I feel that you would probably prefer the second
arrangement., Will you please let us know whether you are
interested and, if you are, which set-up you would prefer?

We shall take care of the details.

We realize that you cannot pull up stakes immediately
because of your job but I am sure you would like to take care
of things as soon as possible, We shall be interested in
hearing from you soon,

As 1 understand the above proposal, you would be
expected to take some psychological tests and a clinical
evaluation upon which a confidential report would be given
to the Bishop. From this report, he would be able to judge
the effectiveness of Doctor Gibson's treatments and your
ability to go back to work.

With cordial good wishes, I am

Sincerely in Christ,

Chancellor



THE INSTITUTE OF LIVING
200 RETREAT AVENUE .

HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT 06102

OFFICES OF THE
PSYCHIATRIST-IN- CHIEF

May 11, 1964

Your Excellency:

Doctor McCawley has become quite adépt
at this, because, unfortunately, there is more and
more of it coming to the surface in young clergymen.
The trouble frequently begins in the seminary and
apparently some spiritual directors just think it will
go away if they pay no attention to it. Actually, any-
body in an overt situation ought to be dismissed, be-
cause eventually he is going to get into trouble--
more often than not trouble with young boys.



